
 

MEETING OF THE COUNCIL 

 



participating.  Consideration will be given in the event of bad weather and a 

further COVID-19 Risk Assessment will be undertaken in the event of 

someone testing COVID-19 positive on the day.     

 

The Senior Tutor thanked the President and the Vice-President for their hard 

work to date.  Council will continue to keep this proposal under review and 

plans may progress to the next stage.  

(iii) Welcome to the UCS representative 

Council formally welcomed the new UCS representative, Lily Rafalin, and thanked the 

outgoing UCS representative, Ella Nevill.   

(iv) AccessAble 

The Estates Committee at its last meeting on 24 February 2021 approved of the 

proposal to participate in the AccessAble Audit and App.  This has been recommended 

by the General Purchasing sub-committee to all Cambridge colleges, and had been 

taken up by the University and its Disability Resource Centre.   The App allows for 

potential students, members of the College, and conference guests to understand how 

they would navigate to a particular room and what obstacles they would encounter.  

Council formally approved of the request to use the College’s coat of arms on the 

homepage of the App and website. 

(v) Health and Wellbeing Support and Advice 



5. Date of Next Meeting  

2.00pm on Wednesday, 16 June 2021 

By Zoom 
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